May 10, 2023

Dear Seniors and Parents,

It is time to be thinking about some of the items that will be requested during the senior year.

Here is a list of the items:

10 growing up pictures - These pictures are used on the PowerPoint for graduation. You will get these back in the senior packet at graduation. Easiest if they are in digital form, but we can scan them also.

- **4 head and shoulder pictures-** These are for the newspapers, yearbook, composite, and PowerPoint. This photo must be **vertical** and have head and shoulders only. This photo cannot have props. No hats or sunglasses. **A digital one is preferred.**
- 2 horizontal Senior pictures for the slideshow. Digital is preferred, but we can scan if needed.
- 1 baby picture This is for the PowerPoint and yearbook. You will get these back in the senior packet at graduation. Also easiest if this is in digital form, but we can scan it.

If you would prefer to scan the photos and send a flash drive or email, that is acceptable. Please scan them at 600 dpi and in .jpg format.

Please send photos to: jroschevitz@tigersk12.org

Please have these items turned into the school on or before **October 16**. If you need an extension, please let me know. If you have questions, please contact me at school at 232-4513.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Jamie Roschevitz